
October Newsletter 

 

Thank you for a wonderful first month of school! Our students were engaged in many activities, 

our teachers are starting their assessments, and we are already planning for our first 

Professional Development Day in November.  

Fall is here and in full force! Please remember to start sending your child to school with weather 

appropriate clothes, shoes, and jackets. Also, please make sure that you have a change of clothes 

that is weather appropriate in their cubby (this time of year can be very unpredictable).  

We will be hosting our annual Trunk of Treat on October 31st @ 4pm. There is a sign-up 

sheet at the front desk, where we are asking for families to volunteer their trunks (cars) to 

decorate and fill with candy for the students to parade around.  All students are encouraged to 

dress in costume for the event!   

The week of October 23rd I will be attending the NLCI annual Principal Conference and will 

return October 27th. During this time I will be meeting with my peers across the country, 

attending and participating in various trainings and seminars to further my knowledge as an 

educator in becoming a more effective leader.  

During the week of October 31st we will host Spirit Week! Each day will have a different 

theme. To kick off the week we will start with Halloween and our Trunk or Treat.   

IMPORTANT DATES: 

10/3: Fire Truck Visit 

10/7: National Lee Denim Day (Wear Pink and Jeans)  

10/10: Columbus Day OPEN 

10/23-10/27: Mrs. Rachel attends annual NLCI Principal Conference 

10/31: Spirit Week 

 Monday- Halloween Costumes 

  Halloween Parties and Trunk or Treat @ 4pm 

 Tuesday- Workout Wear Day 

 Wednesday- Crazy Hair Day 

 Thursday- Red Day 

 Friday- Pajama Day  



NOVEMBER 3 and 4th- PICTURE DAY (more information to follow)  

Finally, as a reminder our 3’s and up have a dress code for their classrooms.  

Girls 

 Polo shirt – Navy (preferred), White, Black, Grey, Hunter Green  
 Skort, Jumper, Skirt, Pants, Shorts – Khaki or Navy  
 Closed-toe and closed-heel shoes  

Boys 

 Polo shirt – Navy (preferred), White, Black, Grey, Hunter Green  
 Pants, Shorts – Khaki or Navy  
 Closed-toe and closed-heel shoes  

Uniform clothing can be purchased at any local retailer. Old Navy, Target, Walmart, 
Kohl’s, Gymboree and Children’s Place all have great uniform options (online and in 
stores). If you’d like to purchase uniforms with a Chesterbrook logo you may do so 
through our supplier Queensboro. 

Website: http://cottongrasscb826.qbstores.com/ 

 

Remember; parent participation is critical in a child’s success at school, so please pay 
attention to notices that are sent home and emails that are asking for parents to be 
involved. 

It is our commitment to support the needs of your children, your families, and the 
school. It is our passion to see your children succeed and thrive in their educational 
environment. If you have any questions or concerns, our door is always open and you 
can email us at Rachel.strasburg@nlcinc.com. Again, thank you for the continued 
support. 

-Rachel Strasburg, Principal  
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